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November 12, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Via Email  

 

Mr. Dean McClure 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 

Engineering Bureau 

1220 South St. Francis Drive 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

 

RE:  Amend Administrative Order PLC-652 

 Big Eddy DI30 Tank Battery 

Eddy County, NM 

 

Dear Mr. McClure: 

 

XTO Permian Operating LLC. (XTO) request the Administrative Order referenced be amended to remove 

verbiage requiring the quarterly filing of NMOCD Form C-103 as written in the Conditions of Approval as 

follows: 

 

“4. Applicant shall submit a Form C-103 each quarter to the Engineering Bureau in 

Santa Fe that identifies the allocation method for each well, and for any well allocated 

by the well test method, Applicant shall provide the following information: (a) the current 

decline rate; (b) the minimum number of well tests per month required by the Order; 

and (c) the number of well tests conducted each month.” 

 

XTO currently meets or exceeds the minimum testing requirements, as well as Federal standards. 

 

If you should need any additional information or have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 

432-221-7379 or by email at tracie_cherry@xtoenergy.com.  

 

Sincerely,  

Tracie J Cherry 

Regulatory Coordinator 

 

mailto:tracie_cherry@xtoenergy.com

